
From the Beggs Police Department 

 We are proud to announce some big changes here at the Beggs Police Department. By 
adding these new officers, we can provide 24/7 police coverage for the City of Beggs, ensuring a 
police presence around the clock, allowing for faster response �mes. 

The new officers' names are as follows: 

Interim Chief of Police, C. Ramsey. 

Patrol Officer, D. Gilbert. 

Patrol Officer, C. Hurt. 

Patrol Officer, M. Hendrix. 

Patrol Officer, J. Greenwood. 

Patrol Officer, D. Jay. 

To beter serve and protect our community, we have started upda�ng outdated 
equipment. We have recently added new body cameras to improve transparency and safety for 
both ci�zens and officers. We are also hi�ng the streets in a newer white Ford Explorer. 

Thank you for your con�nued support as we work together to build a stronger and safer Beggs. 

 

C. Ramsey 


